Starting Monday 1/9/23 please be
prepared for traffic patterns to change.
All cars will need to merge into one
lane before they reach the curb near
the building.

This will reduce unpredictable driving
as families try to get to the curb to drop
off their child.

Please merge at the bend in the drive
through and then pull up as far as
possible to maximize the number of
cars letting students out at one time
along the curb.

4 All children need to be ready to exit the
car BEFORE you get to the curb.

Use the other lane to exit the drive
\ through AFTER dropping off your child.

Please remember, you must turn right
as you exit the drive through. This
keeps traffic flow moving for everyone.

.
o

Bus ONLY
Zone

During Pick Up
and Drop Off

Cars must tum
right to keep
the traffic flow
moving.

Traffic signs
are posted and
will be
enforced.




